
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1859/2024-25                     11.11.2024 
 
 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Sub.: Holiday on 14th November 2024 (Thursday) 

 

Please be informed that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 14th November 

2024 on the occasion of Children’s Day.  

Children’s Day celebrations will be held at school on Wednesday, 13th November 

2024. To make this day special, students are allowed to come dressed in decent 

casual attire. 

With regards, 
 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 


